
9. SALISBURY STREET RESERVE

The Board considered a report updating development plans for the new reserve at
the Salisbury Street/Barbadoes Street intersection and seeking the suggestion of a
suitable name for this reserve.  This report had previously been before the Board at
its meeting on 31 May 2000.  Some additional naming suggestions which had
been received from ALPA for the Board’s consideration were tabled at the
meeting.

The Board decided that the Hagley Ward Board members, Anna Crighton, Liz
McRostie, Aaron O’Brien and Bob Todd would meet the Parks Planner (Design),
Suzanne Weld, on 2 August 2000, immediately before the commencement of the
next Board meeting to consider this report and to recommend a name for this
reserve to the Board.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


